
 

If you don’t have a Teddy Bear, you can purchase one at the front desk!

What’s it all about? 

GivingTuesday is a global movement to celebrate giving, taking place each year after Black Friday. 

 

The Teddy Bear has long been a symbol of love and comfort – and has many military connections too! 

 

Celebrate GivingTuesday at the Perley Rideau by entering your Teddy Bear in our #TeddyTuesday 

Contest.  All funds raised will support the Foundation. 

 

Contact Sara Francis at 613-526-7180 x.7150 or sfrancis@prvhc.com for more information. 
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